Monday 27th March

Weekly Newsletter

Monday 27th & Tuesday 28th ~ Tuesday 28th March ~ Wednesday 29th March ~ Friday 31st March ~

Diary Dates

Y4 Parents Evening Year 1 Trip to The Zoo Wacky Wednesday Party Day ~ Own clothes School closes at 2pm

Home Learning Presentation for Y1 to Y6

We are very much looking forward to sharing your child's home learning in school this week. Please upload their projects to Seesaw or be prepared to share in class.

Thank you for your support.



World Downs Syndrome Day



Parents Evening ~ Thank you

Thank you for joining us at parents evening this week. It is so powerful to have parents working in partnership with school staff to ensure all our children fulfil their potential!

Thank you

I have written a number of newsletters home to parents over time but this is without doubt the most difficult of them all. I am really sad to be leaving as I have had the most amazing 17 years at The Oaks. I will take with me some fabulous memories!

I started at The Oaks in 2006, as a 25 year old, teaching Y6. I then became deputy head



in 2009. In 2017, I was successful in securing the headteacher post. The Oaks has been a huge part of my life through all the personal milestones.

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank parents for their support. It is because of the strong parent partnership we have here that we are able to make such a difference to the pupils we teach. I have known some of you the whole time I have worked at The Oaks, with much older children now out in the big wide world! For those of you with older children, it has been a pleasure to watch your little acorns grow into confident, strong Oaks. For those parents near the beginning of your journey at The Oaks, I have enjoyed working in partnership with you, if only for a short time. I am leaving you in very capable hands, with a superb acting head, Mrs Trainor. She has been by my side through my headship and is now ready to lead The Oaks for the summer term.

I can say with complete honesty that The Oaks children are the best pupils, they are kind, considerate and follow our school values every single day. They make me extremely proud and I know they will all go on to achieve great things in later life.

I have so many things to be grateful for, I have really enjoyed my job at The Oaks, I have loved working with the most amazing staff team! They work extremely hard to give the best they can to our pupils. The Oaks staff make it a joy to come into work each day and I will sincerely miss my extended family. I know at times its not been easy, but even through the tough times we've

always managed to see the humour and keep a smile on our

faces.

Although I am sad to be leaving I am excited about the future, and my next chapter.

I wish The Oaks school community the best, I will truly miss you all. Mrs G xx